
After the agreement is executed by all parties, it will be held by this office until the 

project has been awarded to a construction contract.  We will then notify you of the 

award and return an executed original of the agreement. 

 

This project is currently scheduled to be in our November 2025 letting.  

 

You may contact Jill Franks or Noble Rogers if further information is needed at 404-631-

1370/1372 or by mail addressed to Georgia Department of Transportation, Office of 

Utilities, 600 W. Peachtree St. NW, 10th Floor, Atlanta, Georgia 30308 or by e-mail at 

jfranks@dot.ga.gov or nrogers@dot.ga.gov.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Noble A. Rogers III 

Assistant State Railroad Coordinator 

 

     

For: Nicholas Fields 

State Utilities Administrator  

 

NF:JLF:nr 

 

Enclosure: agreement package 

  

 

cc: Kimberly Nesbitt, State Program Delivery Administrator 

  Attn: Victor Gill, Project Manager 

 Theo Parker, District 4 Utilities Manager 

 Donn Digamon, State Bridge Engineer 


